
 

RETYPED AND REDACTED FROM ORIGINAL 

 

October 22, 1935 

 

Dear Mrs. ________ 

 Your letter to __________________ in regard to __________ was 

referred to me.  Letters in regard to the patients should be addressed to the 

Superintendent as sometimes the matrons who are in charge of the patients 

are away and you will fail to receive an answer as promptly. 

 ____________ is quite well at present.  We have had to reduce her 

thyroid medication to the minimum for as soon as we begin to increase the 

dosage, she becomes nervous and irritable.  At the present time, she is 

fairly quiet and is taking part in some pre-kindergarten classes that are 

held in the Hospital and shows quite a little improvement in her power of 

attention and application. 

 I note what you say about furnishing her clothing.  If it becomes 

impossible for you to do this, let us know and we will make some other 

arrangement about it.  I know she will be very glad to see you when you 

come to visit her on November 3. 

     Very truly yours 

 

     Superintendent 


